
CITY OF SPRINGVILLE 

CITY COUNCIL 

WORK SESSION 

May 4, 2018 8:00 a.m. 

 

 The City Council of the City of Springville (the “Council”) held a work session at 8:00 

a.m. on May 4, 2018. The purpose of the work session was to discuss the agenda items and 

potential agenda items. 

 

ROLL CALL: 

Present: Mayor William Isley, Tim Walker, David Jones, Herbert Toles, David Vinson, Wayne 

Tucker, Sherry Reaves 

Absent:  Katrina Hennings 

 

Mayor William Isley asked Mayor Pro Tempore to conduct the meeting due to his recent 

eye surgery. 

 

Mayor Pro Tempore Wayne Tucker presented certificates of completion for the CAPZO 

program to Tim Walker and Allen Crawford. 

 

Jamie Twente introduced Library Board members Sandra Tucker, Sally Goolsby, Geneva 

Smith, Carol Mills, and Tabitha Hanner and Library employees Sarah Reese, Ann Sargent, Linda 

Williams, and Vicky Stone. Jamie discussed plans for the Summer Reading Program and other 

activities at the library. 

 

The council discussed Ordinance 2018-06 to amend the zoning ordinance to rezone 

property located on Highway 11 from R2 Multi Family Residential to B2 General Business 

District. 

 

The council discussed Ordinance 2018-07 to annex the Wright Farm property.  After 

discussion regarding traffic concerns, the APPLE grant results, volume of housing, and zoning, 

the council asked James Hill to provide plans for a Planned Use Development for the property 

before the annexation is considered. 

 

The council discussed Ordinance 2018-08 to amend Ordinance 2018-04 to increase the 

recreation board to 9 members and appointment of members to the recreation board. 

 

The council discussed Resolution 2018-13 to adopt the Municipal Water Pollution 

Prevention program. 

 

The council discussed funding options and plans for renovation of the baseball park, 

purchase of property for parking, and further development at the sports park. 

 

Chief Belinda Crapet presented information regarding the county inmate work program 

for cleaning up litter. 

 

James Hill discussed the Forever Wild closing, an agreement with the Chamber of 

Commerce, and a grant for soccer field lighting. 

 



The council discussed a request from the DAR for placement of a historical marker. 

 

 

With no further business to come before the council, the work session was adjourned. 

 

Attest: 

_________________________________  ______________________________ 

City Clerk      Mayor  


